
Telford & Wrekin Council has received the following planning applications: 

(format: Application number - Site location - Proposal) 

TWC/2016/1042 – Recycling House, Rock Road, Ketley – Amendment and variation of various 

conditions of existing planning approval W2005/0906 to allow more HGVs, longer working hours 

and more waste tonnage, new zoning layout of external storage areas and internal traffic flow, 

widening of existing entrance/exit, provision of additional weighbridge and wheel wash and 

installation of two balers 

TWC/2016/1045 – Land at Southwater, St Quentin Gate, Telford Town Centre – Application to 

vary condition 30 of W2009/0914 to read: No development shall take place within a development 

zone until a ground investigation survey for that zone has been carried out to identify the location 

of and degree of treatment afforded to the recorded mineshafts present on site. The scope of the 

investigation must be agreed in writing with the LPA prior to commencement on site. In line with 

the results of the investigation and initial stabilisation work afforded to the mineshafts affecting the 

suite, recommendations for the final treatment of each individual shaft must be submitted to the 

Local Planning Authority. A minimum standoff within the plot of 5m will be required unless it can be 

demonstrated to the satisfaction of the local planning authority that such a standoff is not 

necessary. If unrecorded mineshafts are identified during construction, the layout of the 

development must be revised to afford the required standoff and a new approval sought.  

TWC/2016/1046 & TWC/2016/1047 – 32 Wellington Road, Coalbrookdale – Replacement of 

single glazed hardwood windows with double glazed hardwood windows (Listed Building and Full 

Planning Applications) 

TWC/2016/1054 & TWC/2016/1055 – Quayside House, 13 The Wharfage, Ironbridge – Erection of 

bin store, increase in height of part of front wall to 1.6 metres, re-surfacing of the frontage and 

external re-decoration (Full Planning & Listed Building Applications) 

TWC/2016/1056 – The Chestnuts, Buildwas Road, Coalbrookdale – Reduction of height by 3m 

and reduction of diameter to 6m on 1no. Spanish Chestnut Tree 

 

This notice was published in the Shropshire Star on 17 November 2016. 

Would you like more information on a planning application or wish to submit a comment? 

You can view a planning application in more detail and make a comment online. Copy the 
application reference number (TWC/----/----) and go to the planning online website. 

Written representations need to be made by 8 December 2016 from the date the advertisement 

was published. 

If a written representation appeal is made to the Secretary of State for a householder or minor 

commercial application no further representations can be made and existing representations will 

be forwarded to them. 

https://secure.telford.gov.uk/planning/search-reference.aspx
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